
 

 

 

 

   Notice For Time Extension for Enrollment in Chartered Accountancy  

(CAP-I) Level 

 

 

November 30, 2024 

 

The Institute, considering the various difficulties faced by the students to get registered in 

Chartered Accountancy Professional (CAP-I) Level through online platform of the 

Institute, has decided to extend the registration deadline till 7 December 2024 to be eligible 

to appear for the June 2025 examination.  

 

Therefore, interested students are suggested to visit the Institute’s website 

(https://enroll.ican.org.np) to enroll online. 

 

It is also hereby informed that students with verified applications and whose registration 

fees are pending can make payment by 7 December 2024 to be eligible to appear for the 

June 2025 examination.  

 

In case of any query with respect to submission of registration form, students may either 

call at 9851365053 or can drop an e-mail at studentdivision@ican.org.np 

 
 
 
……………………………. 
Binod Prasad Neupane  

Director 
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